Gary McKinley
950 Mimosa Dnive
Mineola, TX 75773
June 24, 2019

Randy Bateman

Chairman

Wood County Airport Board
311 County Road 2355
Mineola, TX 75773

Dear Randy:

Please accept my resignation as a Mineola Representative to the Wood County Airport Board
(WCAB) and Treasurer for the WCAB.

My resignation will be eflective as of June 30, 2019 1n order to allow for the closing of books for

June financials. With my resignation, check signing authority for our Mineola Community Bank
(MCB) account will remain for yourself and Secretary Lou Steele. 1 recommend that the WCAB
replace the MCB Credit/Debit Card as soon as possible as well as updating or revising the check

signature card.

I will deliver the records I currently hold to the Wood County Airport Administrative Office as
soon as possible.

Since 2006, 1 have been active in support of the Wood County Airport in varying capacities.
Please accept my best wishes for your continued success as the airport moves into the future
stages of expansion and growth.

Sincerely,

4‘7 _

Gary McKinley

Cc: Mayor Kevin White, City of Mineola (kwwhitellc@gmail.com)



